
Dear Galiano LTC,  

I support application reference number PLRZ20240003 with the changes that include no sales of 

aggregates, wood products or materials on site and no beer production. I believe this rezoning will 

benefit the economic opportunities for Galiano Island by supporting the development of small and local 

business. There are currently very few parcels of land that allow for operating a small business, by 

approving this application that barrier will be reduced. Furthermore, the location seems ideal given its 

proximity to the BC Hydro station and adjacent forestry lands which will help to minimize the 

disturbance to neighbours and community.  

Kind regards,  

Tanya Inglis 

 
Galiano Island, BC 

 
 


